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TO: Vanessa Danese, License Reviewer 
 Joy Stephenson (FL) 
 Dwayne Stepter (LA) 
 Daniel Bonvillain, Radiation Safety Officer (LA) 
 
FROM: Joseph Deman 
 Chair SR-E 
 
DATE:  June 3, 2014 
 
RE: Review of Part E 
 
 

Please find attached a draft Suggested State Regulation for Control of Radiation, Part E – RADIATION 

SAFETY REQUIREMENTS FOR INDUSTRIAL RADIOGRAPHIC OPERATIONS. The Board of Directors 

of CRCPD has requested that you provide peer review comments toward the development of Part E. 
 
Your comments may be sent to me at: 
  
 Joesph Deman 
 PA DEP-Bureau of Radiation Protection 
 SC Regional Radiation Protection Division 
 909 Elmerton Ave. 
 Harrisburg, PA  17110-8220 
 
 
or you can email me at:  
 
jdeman@pa.gov 
 
I would like to have all of your comments and suggestions back to me by August 3, 2014. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in moving this matter forward for CRCPD. 

 

 

 

 

cc: CRCPD Board of Directors 

      CRCPD Director Member 

mailto:jdeman@pa.gov

